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Dear parents and carers,
It has certainly been a chilly week this week, it was lovely to see the pupils enjoying the snow on the school yard
and field. Thank you for ensuring the children come to school in a coat during this colder weather.
This week, I have been approached by the Local Authority to provide support to another school in Wrexham
whilst the Headteacher is away from work. After discussions with the Governing Body, I have agreed on a short-
term basis, to provide this support. This support will in the main be delivered remotely, but the opportunity to
share the excellent work from our school is a fantastic one and is a testament to the excellent progress the
school is making. I hope you have a lovely weekend. Diolch, Mr Hatwood.

Cylchlythyr - Newsletter

Extra-Curricular Clubs
We are delighted to see such a high uptake of the wide variety of
extra-curricular clubs offered at school and thank the staff for giving
up their time to provide these experiences for the pupils.
Unfortunately, there have been an increasing number of pupils being
collected late from extra-curricular clubs, where this is the case,
pupils will be checked into Teatime Club moving forward and a
charge applied to accounts to cover the cost of the childcare
provided. Thank you for ensuring pupils are collected from school on
time at the end of the day.

Admissions – September 2023
The admissions window for Nursery
places for September 2023 is now open
and closes on 17th February 2023. If your
child will have turned three by 31st

August 2023, you can apply for a place.
Further information can be found here:
https://www.gresfordallsaints.co.uk/ad
missions/

Breakfast, Teatime Club & Playgroup
Could we please ask for your cooperation in
ensuring all accounts are up to date on the
online booking and payment system for
childcare provision.
There are an increasing number of bookings
paid via voucher with screenshots not being
sent at the time of booking. Sending at the
time of booking is essential to ensure the
smooth operation of the setting. Thank you
for your cooperation.
We are also receiving increasing requests for
late bookings, could we remind you that the
booking window for Breakfast and Teatime
Club closes at 10am Friday for the next week.
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